
  

AIACE/CENTRAL/2022 / 41                    Dated   30.4.2022  

 

To 

The Chairman 
Coal India Limited 
New Town, Rajarhat, Kolkata. 
  
Sub:-  Request to Release transferred Executives well in advance for making smooth journey arrangements 
 

 

Dear Sir, 

It is to bring to your kind notice that transfer and release orders of executives, transferring them either inter-

subsidiary or intra-subsidiary, are being issued by CIL throughout the year.  

In many cases, these executives are served release orders and are expected to join at the new place of posting at 

a very short notice. 

Presently, the climatic condition is extremely hot and is accompanied by marriage season which do not facilitate 

easy availability of travel modes. 

As such, whereas in normal weather conditions, these immediate issue of release orders are a welcome measure, 

under the present prevailing conditions, it is requested that these transferred executives may kindly be allowed 

sufficient time for making desired travel arrangements.  

While this relaxation in time for release can be incorporated in fresh cases, the executives who are facing imminent 

release, may be allowed a one-time relaxation on case-to-case basis. 

It is hoped that the problems faced by the transferred executives will be favourably considered for resolution and 

reasonably sufficient time will be allowed to them while releasing. 

 

With regards, 

 

P. K. Singh Rathor 
Principal General Secretary, AIACE 
 
 

 

 


